
“Thank you” to business who helped
develop our delivery plans

News story

Magnox has issued a special “thank you” to all those businesses who recently
participated in market engagement sessions to inform our thinking on future
delivery.

In total more than 60 companies, from large multi-nationals to SMEs, took
part in one-to-one sessions to share their expertise and ideas about how we
could develop reactor decommissioning at Trawsfynydd, and potentially beyond.

The insight gathered from the “ideas to input” sessions will help shape our
supply chain strategy, technical solutions and programme delivery approach,
but sharing ideas does not guarantee future work or any invitation to tender
in due course.

Linda Sapsford, Head of Procurement and Supply Chain, said:

We are very grateful to those representative businesses who took
the opportunity to talk to us and share their knowledge and
experience.

The sessions were invaluable in allowing us to see what might be
possible in delivering our future work and we shall take account of
what we have heard when developing our forward plans.

Thank you very much to everyone who gave us their time.

Magnox has committed to engaging with the supply chain again in due course as
its plans take shape.
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